
 
 

CONSENT ODOT REYNOLDS HEATHERDOWNS INTERSECTION 

 

Bullet Points 

 
 The Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT) initiated a safety study of the 

intersection of Reynolds Road and Heatherdowns Boulevard and pursued safety funding 

for the recommended upgrades, which include medians, signals, striping, and resurfacing. 

 The City of Toledo Divisions of Transportation and Engineering Services provided input 

to the recommended upgrades. 

 This ordinance will allow ODOT to conduct the construction within the city limits. 

 This project will not require any City of Toledo funding. 

 Construction is scheduled to begin in Spring of 2022. 

 


